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YOU'VE GOT MAIL!! NOVEMBER 2015 
  

“Nothing is impossible, the word itself 
says ‘I’m possible’! 
- Audrey Hepburn 

 
   From 
   Danny's Desk 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Customers and Associates 
 
We are coming to the end of the year and there are many things to work on. 
 
As per our previous newsletter, you may want to improve your cash flow by putting some of your 
casual, temporary and part time staff through Australian Workforce. We will pay your staff fortnightly 
and you can pay us on 60 day terms (subject to approval). The new year would be a perfect time to 
start.  
 
We are closed for a short Christmas break but back in business very early in January 2016. 
 
Also, if you are thinking about training your staff, the new year would be perfect time to talk to us too. 
Most of the training is government funded. 
 
Meanwhile, it is going to be crazy as usual right up to Christmas. So, if you need the help of a few 
temporary staff please give us a call. You may be surprised to hear various ways we can help you. If 
you are overloaded or running behind, just have a quick chat to us. A quick call may save you lot of 
stress. That is what we do. 
 
If you need to contact me directly, you are welcome to send an email directly to my personal email 
dannysena1@gmail.com 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Danny Sena 
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From Our New Recruitment Consultant: 
 

 
 

Hi Everyone, 
 
Just a quick message today, if you need any extra 
hands with some work that needs to be finished 
before the festive holidays, please ensure to give 
us a call.  
 
We are happy to help with your staffing needs 
from general labouring to any professional staff. 
 
All the best 
Kenton 
 
 

EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH 
 

Congratulations to Phillip Debnam for his 
outstanding work on any job that we send him to! 
He has won a Village Gold Class pass. 
 
 

 
And Remember… 
 
 
Dear Customer 
 

If you are impressed with any of the staff 
members supplied by AWF, you can nominate 
them for Employee of the month on our Facebook 
page or by calling us on 1300 795 965. 

 
Christmas Closure 2015: 
 

We are closing for Christmas after lunch time on 
Thursday, 24th December and re opening on 
Monday, 04th January 2016.  
 
We wish you all Merry Christmas and Happy New 
Year!!!!! 

 
 
Let Us Find The Right Staff For You! 
Permanent Placement Package 
Pay $0.00 if you don’t find the right person 
 

• Advertising campaign in major media 
• All candidates from main stream 

employment market (not long term 
unemployed or Centrelink) 

• Screening candidates 
• Interviewing 
• Reference checking 
• Skills assessment 
• Three month guarantee 
• 24/7 online and phone contact/support 
• $499 + GST investment if we find the right 

staff for you! 
 
We are a privately owned national company with 
a large pool of suitable job candidates for a wide 
range of positions.  
 
From specialised trades, building site, 
warehousing staff and administration support 
personnel to tertiary qualified specialists. 
 
We will find the right person for your business. 
 
Call us today on 1300 795 965! 
 

 


